
  

Newsletter 

Attendance  

  

  

Firstly thank you to Mr Mountford for delivering training about CPR and how 

to use the defibrillator.  The training was excellent and helped everyone to 

have a clear understanding of what to do . Hopefully Mr Mountford and the 

First Response team will be at the summer fayre where they will be able to 

give further information. 

Year Six SATS tests 

I would like to wish all of our Year Six pupils good luck for the test next week. 

Throughout the year the children have been working incredibly hard and have 

shown huge maturity to their learning. We would all like to wish them well 

next week.  

Please note: BREAKFAST CLUB 

Next  week breakfast club will be in the school hall. It will be slightly different 

as all of the Year Six children will be having breakfast together each morning. 

Children coming to breakfast club will need to come in to school through the 

main entrance rather than through the side gate. 
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Dates for your Calendar 

 

Every Wednesday   -  

4AW Swimming @ 10.30am   

3BC Swimming @11am (last day 10th) 

 

 

8th—12th May Year 6 SATs Week 

 

9th Nursery Consultations 

11th Dental screening Yr 1 & Reception 

12th Yr 6 Fun Day 

 

15th-19th Year 2 SATs Week 

 

Class % attendance this 

week (all pupils) 

RP 93.1 

1B 98.1 Fantastic 

1/2S 100 Excellent 

1/2C 98.9 Fantastic 

3BC  96 Well done 

4B 100 Excellent 

4AW 98 Well done 

5E 100 Excellent 

6T 96.2 Well done 

Total 97.5 EXCELLENT! 



  

Up and Coming Class Assemblies 

Summer Term Clubs 

 

Date Class 

9th June RP 

23rd June 6T (Yr 6 Concert) 

7th July 2C 

After School Club  

After Easter we are making a few changes to our charges. 

3.15pm to 4.30pm = £4.00 (snack and drink and activities) 

3.15pm to 5.45pm = £8.00 (includes snack, drink, 

activities and a light tea between 4.30-5pm) 

 There is a sibling discount of 50% for the second 

child. If you arrive after 4.30 to collect your child 

you will be charged for the full session.  

 Defibrillator Training Session 

A free training session provided by Thirsk Community First Responders in the 

use of the Community Defibrillator was of a great value. Staff and local          

residents learnt with ease how to open, operate and use the machine. Many 

thanks to Mr Mountford who took time out to provide this session. 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

  

  

Judo 

3.30 – 4.30 

Yr2- Yr6 

  

  

  

Zumba 

3.20- 4.05 

Yr 3-6 

  

  

 

Kwickcricket 

3.20-4.20 

Yr 3-Yr6 

  

  

  

Drama 

3.20-4.20 

Yr1-Yr2 

  

  

  

Multi Sports 

3.20-4.20 

Yr 1& Yr2 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

Tennis 

3.20-4.20 

Yr3 -6 

 

Rounders 

3.20- 4.20 

Yr3 – Yr6 

  

  

  

  

  

     

Mr Chandlers 

Tag Rugby 

Yr 4-6 

  

    

  

  



  

  

THANK YOU 
 

 

 

 

 

A massive thank you to Tesco 

York for their very kind and     

generous donation of breakfast 

items for our Year 6 SATs     

Breakfast Club 
 

Pat Turner 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sam Powell 6T  for improved attitude to  

learning and for persevering when he 

finds things difficult and working through 

it all with a smile. Well Done ! 

 

Harry Garthwaite Nursery  for being a   

fantastic learner and a super friend in 

Nursery 

School Chairs 

 

 

Please note we have a       

number of old chairs that    

parents are more than         

welcome  to help themselves 

to. 

If you require any information 

please call into the office. 

  

 

 

 

 

  

British Hear Foundation Fund Raising by 

4AW 

 

Many thanks to all those that bought the 

lovely crocheted hearts, we managed to 

raise a grand total of 

£134.66 

Thank You 

 

  

 

 

Non—Uniform Day 

 

Thank you to everyone that sent in a       

donation during the non uniform day, we       

managed to raise £ 123.31. 

This will go towards the school fund for   

improving our Wi-Fi. 

Thank You 


